
Start of Construction for the New Stove Factory 
 
Kigali, Ruanda, 23rd February 2021: after many efforts time has finally come – today 
the first excavator starts the construction work for the new stove factory. 
 

 

Together with our partner Safer Rwanda, we have been preparing the construction of 
the new stove production in Kigali, the capital of Rwanda, since the beginning of 2020. 
As of today, things are really getting underway: first, heavy equipment will be used to 
construct terraces on the hilly terrain, on which the individual parts of the new 
production halls will then be built step by step. 

 

In the summer of 2021, we finally want to start producing the first stoves. We are 

already looking forward to the moment when the first completely self-produced stove 

will leave our factory premises in Kigali.  
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